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Chair,

The Mauritius delegation extends a warm welcome to the high level delegation of Oman and congratulates Oman for the presentation of its UPR Report for the third cycle.  
We commend Oman for its Oman Vision 2040 by putting people and society at the centre of development, in line with 2030 Sustainable Development Agenda. We congratulate Oman for its efforts in combatting terrorism. 
In a constructive spirit, we would like to recommend that Oman:
(i) ratify the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights; and
(ii) implement national strategies to increase the wider participation of women in decision-making and adopt policies to reduce gender-wage gap.
We wish the delegation of Oman a successful review. Thank you, Chair.


image1.png




